
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927le7804404

Carrier Notification
SN91082754

Date: December 4, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Update to the BellSouth Space Exhaust Locations Report

This is to advise that the BellSouth Space Exhaust Locations Report has been updated to
indicate that space is now available in the following BellSouth Central Office in Georgia:

Atlanta-Buckhead (ATLNGABU)

This revision also removes the following BellSouth Central Office in Georgia from the list as
space has been available in that office for more than six months:

Atlanta-Indian Creek (ATLNGAIC)

The BellSouth Space Exhaust Locations Report can be found at the BellSouth Interconnection
Services’ Web site in the Reports Section under Space Exhaust Locations – Latest Update at:

http://www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/main/clec.html

If you have questions, please contact your BellSouth account team representative.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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